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The EuroFAANG Research Infrastructure (RI) project held its Annual Meeting in Brussels on 16
February 2024. Bringing together all seven partners in a hybrid format, the event showcased the
results of the first year of the project.

The meeting commenced with a discussion focusing on the presentation of goals and milestones
achieved during the inaugural year from each Work Package. Participants engaged in conversations,
highlighting the progress made in various areas of concept development for the research
infrastructure.

Three of the key highlights of the meeting were the successful submission of all deliverables
expected for the year 2023, a summary of links explored with other RI projects, and discussions
around the establishment of the European think-tank on genome editing in year one and next steps
for this

The EuroFAANG RI Project consortium, comprised of research institutions and organizations,
remains committed to global collaboration and facilitating advancements in the European research
infrastructure space. The Annual General Meeting provided a platform for partners to share valuable
insights, exchange ideas, and solidify plans for the upcoming second year of the EuroFAANG Rl
project.

For further information about EuroFAANG and its initiatives, please contact:
Coordinators

- Emily Clark, Emily.Clark@roslin.ed.ac.uk
- Klaus Wimmers, wimmers@fbn-dummerstorf.de

Communication
- Communication advisor, Remark Temali, remark.temali@effab.info

L The EuroFAANG project has received funding from European Union’s Horizon 2020 research and innovation program
D, under Grant Agreement No 101094718. This publication reflects the views only of the author, and not the European
Commission (EC). The EC is not liable for any use that may be made of the information contained herein.
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